
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 6 September 2023 

Important Dates 

 

8 September      Cohort Entry Visit 1 

8 September      PTA Disco 4:30 - 6:30pm 

11 September    Te wiki o te reo Maori  

14 September    School Cross Country 

                             Middle School  9:15am 

                             Senior School 11:15am 

15 September    PTA Casual Clothes Day 

15 September    Cohort Entry Visit 2 

15 September    MANA School Assembly 12:15pm 

15 September    Te Reo Maaori-a-thon 

18 September    Board of Trustees Hui 7pm - 9pm 

18 September    Chinese Language Week 

19 September    Photo Life - Class & Individual Photos 

19 September    Kapa Haka Celebration 6 - 7:30pm 

22 September    Cohort Entry Visit 3 

22 September  - Term 3 Ends 

9 October - Term 4 Begins 

9 October            New Entrant Cohort Starts 

9 October            Life Education Caravan Visiting 

9 October            Fijian Language Week 

13 November      Teacher Only Day 

15 December - Last Day of School 2023 1:00pm finish 

 

  

Kia ora 

Welcome to Uike Lea Faka-Tonga 2023 or Tongan Language Week. 
The theme for this year is 'E tu'uloa 'a e Lea faka-Tongá 'o ka lea'aki 
'i 'api, siasí (lotú), mo e nofo-'a-kāingá, which means the Tongan 
Language will be sustainable if used at home, church and in the 
wider community.  
 
The word TU’ULOA in the theme adds a positive and progressive 
feeling and means to continuously grow, nurture, and sustain a 
valued idea, practice, event, or memory in an enduring way.   
This year's theme focused on the importance of using lea faka-
Tonga or the Tongan language emphasises the importance  not 
only to understand lea Faka-Tonga, but to also use it as much as 
possible at home, church and school. When our fānaú are proud of 
their language and can speak it, they will also be more grounded in 
their identity as a Tongan. Today at our Middle School assembly 
our fānaú were proudly using their lea faka-Tonga and sharing   
aspects of their Tongan language, culture and identity. We 
acknowledge and thank their kāinga for supporting them this 
morning. 
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Te wiki o te reo Maaori 

Our kura is buzzing with te reo Maaori as we all prepare for our Te reo Maaori-athon next week. 
Thanks to all who have supported our tamariki so far on our online sponsorship page. We have 
already had some tamariki win spot prizes and there are more to come. The money raised will 
help us purchase additional Kapa Haka uniforms and te reo Maaori teaching  and learning         
resources. 

 

Student Led Conferences (SLC) 

Thank you whaanau for coming along last Thursday to support our tamariki sharing their learning. 
There was such a positive vibe in our kura with siblings playing basketball or on the playground 
waiting for their turn. If you have not been able to make an SLC time as yet, please contact your 
child’s classroom teacher and we will make sure a time is set that is convenient for you. 



 

A call for volunteers 
 
At our disco each year, we have some baking items availa-
ble for purchase to help us fundraise as much as possible. 
 
We are after some incredible bakers, ready to whip up a few 
cupcakes (or more - we won’t mind) for us to sell. 
 
If  you’re interested, please get in touch with us on any of  
our channels (Facebook, Instagram or email) and we can 
discuss any details or questions you may have. 
 
Cupcake or baking delivery required on Friday 8 September 
before 3.00pm. 














